Primary Site: Cuddesdon Way Oxford OX4 6SB Tel: 01865 777878





Secondary Site: Sandy Lane West Oxford OX4 6JZ

www.mabelprichard.org

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers

We have had another good week with lots of exciting learning going on. Our teachers are currently having their pupil progress meetings with Sandra and Susanna to discuss each individual's progress towards their targets. You will receive a mini report before Christmas with information from these meetings.

For those of you with students on the secondary site, you will be pleased to know the gate has arrived and is being fitted, which means we can return to the original system of entering the building via the playground and each individual classroom. This is not only safer for the students as they are less likely to mix but it also makes a much calmer start to the day.

Key Stage 4 are still going ahead with their Christmas enterprise but we will obviously not be selling products at Cowley Centre this year. Watch this space for further information.

The primary quad improvements are underway and the area is being cleared, which is a huge project. We will be using the holly from the area to make Christmas table decorations and wreaths. If anyone has any access to companies who may like to donate a large ball water feature for the area, we would be very grateful.

Have a really good weekend and take care.

Best wishes

Lucy

Students of the Week

Orange: Jacob L	Purple: Joshua
Blue: Sol H	Red: Paige
Yellow: Nedka	Green: Brody
Bronze: Ethan	Silver: Blessing
Gold: Jamal	Copper: Libbie
Platinum: Byron	Titanium: Jack G

Dates for your diary

18th December - Last day of term 1pm 13th May- Secondary Site School Photographs 14th May - School Photographs

Orange Class

This term, Orange Class has settled back into school very nicely. Our topic in Early Years is still Houses and Homes and we have started reading the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears. We have made some bear faces with paint and collage paper and will be making Goldilocks to go with them. It won't be long before Christmas is upon us, so from the 1st December we will start bringing in some Christmas activities as well as carrying on with our current topic. After Christmas our new Topic will be Me and my Body.









Bronze Class

Bronze class made dairy free and gluten free egg mayonnaise sandwiches. They had so much fun peeling the eggs and mixing in the veganaise. We all loved eating them. Joshua and Nigel even asked for a second helping. The only thing we didn't enjoy was the eggy smell afterwards!!



